
 

CITY OF HARBOR BEACH 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING SCHEDULE CHANGE 

 

 

In compliance with the State of Michigan Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as 

amended, the following information is publicly posted and provided regarding the regular 

Planning Commission meeting scheduled for April 22, 2024.  

 

The Planning Commission will no longer be meeting on April 22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  The 

meeting date has changed and is now scheduled for Monday April 15, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at City 

Hall.   

 

 

 

      ___________________ 

 

      Nick Roggenbuck 

City of Harbor Beach 

      Planning Commission 

      Secretary 


